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S-101 Portrayal Change (Fairways)
Response Form
(please return to NCWG Chair and Secretary by 10 September 2021)
mikko.hovi@traficom.fi, edward.hands@kartverket.no 

If you answer ‘No’, please explain in the ‘Comments’ section. You can also use that section to record other suggestions and comments.
	No.
	Question
	Yes
	No

	1
	Are you in favour of the proposed change in S-101 Portrayal?
	
	



Further comments:



	Date:
	

	
Name:
	

	
Organization:
	







